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Wednesday 1st March, 2023 

 

Staffing update 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

I am writing to update you on a few staff changes which have taken place in school recently.  Mrs 

Matthews, who previously worked in 3B with Mrs Baggaley, is now working alongside Mrs Findler in the 

role of family support worker (FSW) allowing us to expand our capacity to support our families.  

Mrs Dale, who previously worked in 4M with Mrs Moore, will now be supporting in 3B and we are 

delighted to welcome Mrs Philips to the team as a new member of staff who will be supporting in 4M. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs K. Peters   Mrs L Wright  

(Headteacher)   (Head of School) 

 

Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

01782 234440  

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 

 

 


